
 Land Development Committee Minutes 

August 3, 2016 

 

Attendees:   Elida Kamine (Committee Member), Natalie Wolf (Committee Member), Scot 

Lahrmer, Ed Hattenbach, Bill Doering. Wes Brown and Tom Muething (Committee Chair). 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m. The minutes from the meeting of July 14, 2016 

were reviewed and approved.  

 

The purpose of the meeting was to consider the vacation of three paper streets that dissected the 

property at 2100 Section Rd. These three streets were platted before the property was developed 

as the Gibson Greeting Card property. The Port Authority has requested that these streets be 

vacated in order that the property can be developed in an effective manner. After discussion, 

Vice Mayor Wolf made a motion to recommend to Council that the streets be vacated and this 

motion was seconded by Ms. Kamine. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

 

 There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 

      

 

                                                                     Tom Muething 

                                                               


